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After viewing the 2021–22 fishing
recommendations and contest rule
amendments:

I am neutral on the recommendations and amendments.

Do you have any additional comments
about these recommendations or
amendments?

The crayfish regulation on not transporting live crawfish home should be
demolished. It's a senseless regulation and crawfish are not supposed to
be cooked dead. 

After viewing the proposed
amendments to Administrative Rule
R657-62 for deployed military:

I support the amendments.
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After viewing the 2021–22 fishing
recommendations and contest rule
amendments:

I support the recommendations and amendments.

After viewing the proposed
amendments to Administrative Rule
R657-62 for deployed military:

I support the amendments.
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After viewing the 2021–22 fishing
recommendations and contest rule
amendments:

I oppose the recommendations, the amendments or both.

Do you have any additional comments
about these recommendations or
amendments?

I am concerned that by reducing the bass limit the change will encourage
anglers to only keep larger bass and reduce the bass numbers in the
northern end of Flaming Gorge Res. Currently me and my grandson keep
limits of smaller bass from The dam end since it takes a limit of 10 to make
a meal. The change will force us to concentrate on fishing for one or two
larger bass on the north end to make a meal. Thanks 

Do you have any comments about the
angler opportunity assessment update?

No

Do you have any comments about the
Middle Provo River update?

No

After viewing the proposed
amendments to Administrative Rule
R657-62 for deployed military:

I am neutral on the amendments.

Do you have any additional comments
about these amendments?

No
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Do you have any comments about the
Conservation Permit Program Annual
Report for Fiscal Year 2020?

Thanks Justin!

After viewing Darren DeBloois'
presentation about cougar conservation
and the expo permit requests:

I support the proposals

Do you have any comments about
cougar conservation and the expo
permit requests?

I believe the Division needs to focus on big game winter range loss to
home construction more and predators less.  The offering of over the
counter cougar permits will cause big game numbers to increase which will
lead to additional damage of winter range.

After viewing Mike Canning's
presentation about the repeal of the
Wildlife Sensitive Species Rule:

I oppose the repeal

Do you have any comments about the
repeal of the rule?

I believe that having a list of species of concern allows the employees,
partners and special interest groups to focus their energy on those none
game and game species and aid in strengthening the species within the
state.  Without such a list the focus will be on game species which provide
the financial backing for the Division and state. 

After viewing Staci Coons' presentation
about the proposed meeting dates for
the Wildlife Board and RACs:

I am neutral on the meeting dates
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After viewing Darren DeBloois'
presentation about cougar conservation
and the expo permit requests:

I support the proposals

After viewing Mike Canning's
presentation about the repeal of the
Wildlife Sensitive Species Rule:

I support the repeal

After viewing Staci Coons' presentation
about the proposed meeting dates for
the Wildlife Board and RACs:

I support the meeting dates



Form Name: October 2020 Wildlife Board feedback
Submission Time: September 24, 2020 5:33 pm

After viewing Darren DeBloois'
presentation about cougar conservation
and the expo permit requests:

I support the proposals

After viewing Mike Canning's
presentation about the repeal of the
Wildlife Sensitive Species Rule:

I support the repeal

After viewing Staci Coons' presentation
about the proposed meeting dates for
the Wildlife Board and RACs:

I support the meeting dates


